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Summary 

This bill appropriates $600,000 in FY 22 and $400,000 in FY 23 to the commissioner of public 
safety.  $400,000 each year is for grants to law enforcement agencies to deliver training to 
prepare peace officers to work with citizens suffering from dementia and Alzheimer’s disease.  
$200,000 in FY 22 is to increase membership, reduce the registration fee, and create additional 
alert categories for the criminal alert network. 
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